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My apologies.  I am sailing on the night boat on the 4th to our Twin village Ranville which as you may 
know is where Sword Beach is one of those beaches used for d day and it’s the 80th anniversary so a 
big occasion. 
I thought it best to do you a report when I get  back and then I can put more into it about the events 
there. 
In the meantime there are not many issues for Loxwood PC but assurance that things are going along 
as usual and we are actually catching up on highways issues.  A new deputy Chief Fire Officer has 
been appointed and childrens Services is keeping up it’s improvement works.  I will give further 
updates is they occur when I get back.  My report won’t be done until say 9th or 10th as I only get 
back on the 8th. 
South Downs National Park has it’s advert out for a new Chief Executive and hopefully we will have 
one appointed  in August.  
 


